Letter of Support for Academies for Social Entrepreneurship
Dear Grant Review Committee,
I am honored to write this letter in support of the Academies for Social Entrepreneurship (ASE) at UCLA. As a past participant in ASE, I have personally experienced the transformative impact of their programs and the incredible value they provide to aspiring changemakers.
ASE played a pivotal role in my staff’s journey by equipping them with the knowledge, mentorship, and resources needed to turn innovative ideas into sustainable, socially impactful ventures. Through their workshops, guidance, and community-building efforts, we developed essential skills in strategic planning, financial sustainability, and social enterprise development—tools that continue to shape our work today.
I am particularly excited about ASE’s new initiatives, including its entrepreneurship program for underprivileged individuals, the formation of financial and academic advisory boards, and their upcoming expansion. These efforts will undoubtedly extend ASE’s impact, empowering even more individuals and organizations to drive meaningful change in their communities.
I wholeheartedly support ASE’s grant application, as I know firsthand the profound effect their work has on individuals like myself. Their commitment to fostering innovative social enterprises is critical, and this funding will allow them to expand their reach and continue their mission. I strongly encourage your consideration of their proposal.
Thank you for your time and support of this outstanding organization. Please feel free to contact me if further information is needed.
Sincerely,

Brett Ackerman
CEO/Boys & Girls Club of Fullerton

